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G. Kotsifas 
Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief Building Official  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 29, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That, on the recommendation of the Director, Development Services, the following 
actions be taken with respect to potential changes to the Site Plan Control By-law with 
respect to bird-friendly development: 

  
a)            the staff report dated January 21, 2019 entitled “Bird-Friendly Development” 
BE RECEIVED for information; 

  
b)            the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to circulate the draft by-law appended 
to the staff report dated January 21, 2019 for review and comment on potential changes 
to the Site Plan Control By-law with respect to bird-friendly development; and, 

  
c)            the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back on the possibility of 
instituting a limited lit period of high-rise buildings during an identified migratory bird 
season including any possible mechanism(s) for enforcement. (2019-T01)  (2.2/3/PEC)   

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/lm 
 
cc. P. Yeoman, Director, Development Services 
 H. McNeely, Manager, Development Services 
 M. Pease, Manager, Development Planning 
 L. Maitland, Site Development Planner  

M. Vivinetto, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Development and 
Compliance Services and Chief Building Official 
PEC Deferred List 
Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee 
Chair and Members, Advisory Committee on the Environment 
Chair and Members, Animal Welfare Advisory Committee  
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